
From: Shawn O'Neil <shawn_oneil@mail.rit.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 11:38 AM 
To: PUC: Executive.Director <executivedirector@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Public disclosure of documents, DW 20-117 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear Executive Director, 

 
     As Chairman of the the Board of Selectmen and a formal intervenor for the Town of Danville, in the 
Hampstead Area Water Company/PUC rate increase request,  I am writing in support of the Atkinson 
Board of Selectmen in publishing to the public all documents pertaining to the current rate increase 
discussion.  As these negotiations will impact both HAWC customers and taxpayers in Danville, it is our 
responsibility to guarantee transparency in the negotiations process.  
  
Sincerely, 
Shawn O'Neil 
Chairman 
Board of Selectmen - Town of Danville 
Intervenor in PUC/HAWC rate increase 
 

--  

*************************************** 

Shawn O'Neil 

shawn_oneil@mail.rit.edu 

 

mailto:shawn_oneil@alum.rit.edu

